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DUMPSTER DAY

SATURDAY AUGUST 13TH - 8AM

Dumpster Day is here! Check out the info below for more details!

Details -
m Dumpsters (2 trash and 1 yard waste) will be available for paid RGNA members
m RGNA Members only. You will be able to pay for a RGNA membership on-site
(Cash/Check only; $35)
m  Goodwill donation truck will also be on-site

e Goodwill is accepting donations of linens, housewares, accessories, books,

and more.
m Reminders:

e NO: tires; electronics or appliances - including TVs, computers/computer
monitors; hazardous materials - including paint (paint cans must be
completely washed out); pesticides, oil, or other chemicals;

NO: Business/Commercial/Contractor waste or debris
Do not bring cardboard or other items that can be recycled during weekly
trash service

e Yard Waste is limited to limbs and bagged leaves (no grass clipping or use of

plastic bags)

Check out the RGNA Facebook page for full details!

Upcoming Elections

Missouri’s Primary election is coming up on August 2nd. The registration date has
passed for the August Primary, but if you need to register for November’s election,
the deadline is October 12th. To check to see if you're registered, see a sample
ballot, and more, check out the Kansas City Election Board’s site: www.kceb.org.


http://www.rockhillgardens.org
https://www.facebook.com/groups/201505419878075/
https://www.kceb.org/

RGNA Membership Renewal

If you missed the June renewal mailer, there’s still time to become a paid RGNA member for the
2022/2023 year. A second mailer will be coming out soon, but you have a couple other options to
pay now. You can bring payment to Dumpster Day, or you may pay the $35 fee online at
www.ha-kc.org. If you need your code for online payment, or have any questions, please reach out
to Andre Logan and Rebecca Dennis at membership@rockhillgardens.org or Evan Zarchan at

president@rockhillgardens.org.

Official Neighborhood Flower!

The RGNA Board has agreed on the Missouri Primrose as the official flower for the neighborhood,
and are hoping to start seeing more of it sprouting up soon! While it is a little late in the season to
plant for this year (typically late spring-early summer), it's something to look forward to next year.

More info can be found at: mdc.mo.gov/discover-nature/field-guide/missouri-evening-primrose.

RGNA Directory

The RGNA directory will be printed by the end of August. The directory has a listing of RGNA
residents by name and street and includes phone numbers, when known. It's great for dealing with
misdirected packages and even reuniting kids with their lost parents. It will be distributed to all
households who are current with their annual dues. If you are newer to the neighborhood or just
want to update your name or phone number, contact John Cigas, publicaffairs@rockhillgardens.org.

Upcoming Dates

August 10th - RGNA Board Meeting 7pm
August 13th - Dumpster Day

September 14th - RGNA Board Meeting 7pm

Board Members

email contacts @rockhillgardens.org
President Evan Zarchan president@
Communications Courtney Weigand/Brian Kaltenbach | newsletter@
Crime Prevention Matt Shadid crimeprevention@
Events Stephanie Simms events@
Finance Kelsey Johnson finance@
Marketing Sam Leyden marketing@
Membership Rebecca Dennis/Andre Logan membership@
Property Management Sean Ackerson property@
Public Affairs & Development | John Cigas publicaffairs@
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